
WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 MULGOA ROAD 

WALLACIA NSW 2745 
 

Tel: 4773 8433 
Fax: 4773 9050 

Email: wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Principal: Mr Trev Mason  

Wednesday 5 February, 2020 

Parent Information Session  
Wednesday 12 February at 4:00p.m & repeat at 4:30pm 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

You are invited to attend a Parent Class Information Session next Wednesday 12 
February. We will be holding 2 sessions to accommodate parents who have 
children in different classes. The first session will begin in your child’s classroom 
at 4:00pm. The second repeat session will begin at 4.30pm.  
 

This is an opportunity to gain a greater understanding of what your child is 
doing in class and the expectations for the year. It is also an opportunity for you 
to ask any questions you may have. Please note that this session is not a parent-
teacher interview, and if you have any specific questions about your child’s 
needs and progress please contact your child’s teacher to make an 
appointment.  
 

We look forward to seeing there. 
Mr Mason 
Principal 
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